
we walk for the 
sacred water 
where our wild rice grows

M E N O M I N E E 
R I V E R 

WATER WALK
APRIL 23-24, 2016

Ceremony & Taking Up of the 
Water Begins at Keshena Falls, 

on the Menominee Reservation. 
Walk will continue to the place of the 
proposed mine site in Marinette, WI.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, 
PLEASE VISIT US ONLINE AT: 

www.motherearthwaterwalk.com

or contact: Guy Reiter 715-853-2776

VISIT US ON FACEBOOK

Josephine Mandamin, Anishinaabe 
Grandmother who is known as 

“the original water walker,” will 
join Spiritual Leaders, Tribal Leaders 
and Tribal Members  in leading this 

important walk. We invite all 
who love the water and oppose this 

mine to come walk with us!

Donations of gas cards, food and lodging for the walkers are appreciated. Please contact Oralann 
Caldwell at 715-799-4722 or 715-881-1586 to make a donation.  WE DO THIS FOR THE WATER!

The Menominee people reseeded 
wild rice at the mouth of the 

Menominee River this past fall.
Two weeks later, the Back Forty 

Mine applied for a mining permit 
upstream from this sacred place. 

We oppose this mine, because 
it threatens our water, soil, 

animals, birds, fish and all living 
things in and around this water, 
including our new wild rice beds. 

We encourage all people who 
oppose this mine to join us in a 
prayerful, peaceful water walk 

to raise awareness and 
stand up for this water.


